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Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer is Ms 
Eeles and the  deputy safeguarding officer 

is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to express concerns to 
the multi agency safeguarding team 

(MASH)  

directly  on 0345 155 1071 or email 
mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

Any parents entering the school must sign 
in at the office to ensure we know who is in 

the building. 

Attendance 

Attendance under 96% is a cause for 

concern. 

Oaks - 86.73% 

Chestnuts - 94.50% 

Sycamores - 98.94% 

Redwoods –97.35% 

Whole school - 94.38% 

 

We are asking the children to reflect on their weekly learning. 

This week in… 

 

Acorns and Oaks:    ‘This week we have been planting flowers. I liked the 
sunflowers and putting the soil in the pot.’- Charlie 

 

Chestnuts:  ‘This week I enjoyed it when we read our class book and then 
played maths games. I like seeing my friends again.’- Mason 

 

Sycamores:  ‘In Sycamores I have enjoyed learning about the Romans 
and Roman numerals. In English we’ve been learning about a poem 
called; ‘How to be a Pirate’ and we changed it to ‘How to be a Roman’. – 
May 
 
Redwoods:  ‘I’ve enjoyed this week because I’ve missed my friends  
during the holidays. In maths we were learning about what ‘digits’ are. Year 
5 got up to ten thousands and year 6 went to ten million!’ - Wednesday 
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Diary Dates 

 Tuesday 17th– Redwoods 

trip to Morewellham Quay 

 Thursday 26th September 

Child Assault Prevention 

workshop for Parents 

(further details to follow) 

prior to whole school work-

shops.-2pm 

 Week beginning 30th Sep-

tember– Parents consulta-

tions. Details and sign up 

sheets available next week. 

 

Follow our Facebook page for 

regular updates! 

Awards 

 

Random Act of Kindness– Kayden 

 

Stars of the week will resume on Mon-

day and parent texts will go out on Fri-

days. 

 

Whole School News 

Our first full week of the new term has got off to a flying start with all of the classes leaping in to 

their new topics! I have been blown away by  the excellent questions , vocabulary and 

discussions  I have heard when visiting lessons.  

A huge ‘thank you’ to Scarlett’s Mummy for donating paint from work, we are hoping to 

brighten up the children’s bathrooms with some of the lovely colours! 

If anybody would like to donate to our clothes bank please ensure all donations are wrapped in 

plastic bags to avoid weather damage. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Alice 


